
Harvey Browne Memorial Presbyterian Church 
311 Browns Lane Louisville, Kentucky 40207 

(502) 896-1791, www.hbpres.net 
Office Hours: Monday – Thursday 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

Sunday, June 15, 2025 
 

 

        
     
   
       
 

 
 
       
   
   
     
 
    
 
 
      

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Welcome to Harvey Browne! Harvey Browne is a community of believers who share God’s grace and an abiding 
love for Jesus Christ, seeking to grow through worship and study, recreation and fellowship, service to others and 
loving care for one another. If you would like to learn more about the community here at Harvey Browne, please 
contact our pastor, Rev. Christine Coy Fohr (christine@hbpres.net). To sign up for our weekly email or monthly 
newsletter, contact Cheryl Granger (cherylgranger@hbpres.net). 
 
Prayer List: Fred Wunderlich*; Donna Jones; Veda Pendleton; Kathleen Yager (former HB Employee) & Family on 
the death of her daughter Sarah; Bill Newman, father of Beth Brandenburg; Nancy Pollock; the mother of Kira 
Rogers, friend of the Stewart family;  Carol Christell; Julie Hood, friend of Rhonda and Ramona Woodcock; Marsha 
Howard, Renata DeWees' mom; Mery, mother of Javier Rodriguez; Myra Earley; Rob Klouw, husband of former HB 
Staff Katherine Randall; Marybelle Duff; Suzanne Ellis; Judi Jones, wife of Bob Brown; Lucy Rapp; Martha Scott; 
Greta Marcum; Barb and Tom Benkert, relatives of Lynn Cole; John Reeker, Sr.; LaToshia Woods, friend of Veda 
Pendleton; Kenton Smith, friend of Dan & Judy Askins; Lois & Peter Laning, Sister-in-law & brother of Judy 
Laning; Cyndi Lee Johnson, daughter of Marilee Phillips; Max Schuester, friend of Eric Hilyerd; Diana, daughter of 
Skip & Edith Light *Added this week. 

 
Vacation Bible School -  

 Set-Up and Clean-Up Days: There are many ways to support the ministry of VBS! There will be a VBS 
work day on Saturday, June 21 starting at 9:00am. We'll get the rooms set up, decorations in place, and 
supplies organized. Just show up at 9:00 in Eline Hall on Saturday, June 21 and we'll put you to work. 
Additionally, a few people are needed to help get everything put away. If you can help clean up after 
church on Sunday, June 29, please let Katherine (katherine@hbpres.net) know. 

 Snacks Needed: While at VBS we nourish our children's faith in fun and creative ways, we want to literally 
nourish our hard-working volunteers with snacks! When possible, individually packaged snacks are best. 
Snacks in need are: trail mix, popcorn, goldfish, granola bars, pretzels, veggie straws, rice crackers, cheese 
cracker sandwiches, mini sodas with caffeine, sparkling water cans. Drop off snacks in the church office 
by June 18. If you're able to bring a fresh snack (pastries or fresh fruit) one day during the week of VBS, 
please let Katherine (katherine@hbpres.net) know. 

 VBS Volunteer Meeting: There will be a brief meeting after worship today for VBS volunteers in the 
Session Room. We will cover everything you need to know to have a great time at VBS, so please plan to 
attend. 

Sunday, June 15, 2025   
    9:30 AM  Summer Choir Rehearsal  Sanctuary 
  10:30 AM  Worship     Sanctuary* 
  11:00 AM  Korean Church Fellowship  Eline Hall. 
  11:30 AM VBS Volunteer Meeting  Session Rm.   
    1:00 PM  Pickleball   Emory Hall 
    4:00 PM  Yoga    Session Rm. 
 
Monday, June 16, 2025  
    9:00 AM  Harvey’s Helpers  
  11:00 AM  Tai Chi    Eline Hall 
  11:00 AM  Writing Your Story  208 
  11:00 AM  Property Committee Meeting Session Rm. 
    8:15 PM  Men’s Group   209 
 
Tuesday, June 17, 2025  
    9:45 AM  Staff Meeting   Session Rm. 
    1:30 PM Congregational Life Meeting Living Rm. 
    7:00 PM  Outreach Committee Meeting Zoom 
 

*In Person AND via Zoom/Online 
 

Wednesday, June 18, 2025 
  10:00 AM            5,000 Steps Dance Class  Emory Hall 
    1:00 PM Midday Prayers   Zoom  
 
Thursday, June 19, 2025 
Harvey Browne Church Building Closed for Juneteenth 
 
Friday, June 20, 2025 
Harvey Browne Church Building Closed 
 
Saturday, June 21, 2025 
  9:00 AM  VBS Workday 
10:00 AM 5,000 Steps Dance Class  Emory Hall 
   
Sunday, June 22, 2025   
    9:30 AM  Summer Choir Rehearsal  Sanctuary 
  10:30 AM  Worship     Sanctuary* 
  11:00 AM  Korean Church Fellowship  Eline Hall. 
    1:00 PM  Pickleball   Emory Hall 
    1:00 PM  Shawnee Pres. Sunday Dinner Shawnee 
    4:00 PM  Yoga    Session Rm. 
 

Good 
News to 

Go! 
 



 
Calling All Acolytes!- Below is the link to the acolyte schedule in the form of a Google Doc. Please enter your 
child’s name, your name, and your phone number for each Sunday your child will be an acolyte. There are two slots 
per Sunday. You will receive a text from Kim Harrod (502-376-7511) as a reminder each week your child is 
scheduled to acolyte. If your child is in third through fifth grade and has not yet been an acolyte, we will be glad to 
set up a time to train them. Thank you so much for taking time to schedule your child! Schedule for June 1 –
August 31:  https://tinyurl.com/harveybrowneacolyte Please note: this link is best accessed on a computer. 
 
Food Truck Friday! Mark your calendar for Friday, June 27 from 5:30-8:00 for Food Truck Friday. Come out and 
enjoy food from Fistful of Tacos food truck, music from Mundo Brew, an assortment of beverage options including 
Mile Wide Brewing, plus lawn games, music and fellowship. No need to RSVP, just bring a friend and enjoy! 

 
HB Summer Walk/Run Club- We had such fun meeting up at last year's Iroquois Hill Runner's Ice Cream 5k and 
walking/running in our matching shirts that we will do it again! This year's Ice Cream Run will be July 22 at 6:30 at 
Iroquois Park, but we hope some HB runners/walkers may meet up for moving together before then as well. If you'd 
like to stay in the loop, please join the Running/Walking Club group on Facebook or ask Renata 
(renata@hbpres.net) to add you to her email list.  
 
June Grocery Cart- The Grocery Cart for June is for Hildegard House and House of Ruth. The supplies Hildegard 
House is asking for this year are individual sizes of: regular flavor applesauce (not cinnamon or sugar free), Jell-o 
(not sugar free), pudding (not chocolate), fruit cups, instant mashed potatoes, packets of Stevia, wrapped 
peppermint candies, paper towels, bottled water, AA batteries, baby wipes, gallon Ziploc freezer bags, sandwich 
and snack bags. The supplies House of Ruth is asking for this year are (70% of their clients are men) shampoo, 
body wash or bar soap, toilet paper, deodorant, razors, toothbrush (individually packaged), toothpaste, tampons 
and pads (individually wrapped), dish soap (3-8 oz), and laundry pods. 

 
Booktalk- for Tuesday, June 24th at 11:30 on Zoom and in the Living Room will be Orbital by Samantha 
Harvey.  The winner of both the 2024 Booker Prize and the Hawthornden Prize follows six astronauts for 24 hours 
as they orbit the earth sixteen times in the International Space Station. Grab a sandwich and a drink and join us as 
we travel through space.  You are welcome whether you have read the book or not.  If you buy the book from 
Carmichael's and mention Booktalk at Harvey Browne you will receive a 20% discount.   

 
Insights into Horizons Bible Study 2025-26- Come join us for Insights into Horizons Bible Study 2025-26 “Finding 
Resilience, Joy, and Our Identity in Jesus Christ” Presented by Rev. Rhashell D. Hunter, author of the study. 
Saturday, July 19, 9:30am – 3:00 p.m. Registration and Coffee starting at 9:30am and the program will begin at 
10am at Second Presbyterian Church 3701 Old Brownsboro Road. Registration fee (including lunch) is $25. Make 
checks payable to PW Mid-KY Presbytery and give to JoAnna Overstreet. For questions, contact: Amy Parker (502) 
897-5076 or email amyparker158@hotmail.com. 
  
Hygiene Kit assembly day for Presbyterian Disaster Assistance (PDA) will take place in September- The kit 
items needed have changed. If you travel this summer these items can be used. They can be placed in a box  
marked “Hygiene Kits” in the drop closet. They are very specific about sizes because of postage. Thank you for any 
assistance for these: 1. Travel-size stick deodorant (3.4 oz. or less, non-aerosol) 2. Travel-size lotion (3.4 oz. or 
less, fragrance-free, NEW only) 3. Travel-size shampoo (3.4 oz. or less, NEW only) 4. Travel-size toothpaste (3.4 
oz. or less, expiration date of at least 1 year) 
 
Double Dresser Needed- The Sanctuary (aka Furlough Home) is hoping for a donation of a double dresser or two 
chests for the apartment they maintain for visiting missionaries and church workers.  Contact Jean Wolph, 
jcwolph@gmail.com, if you can help.   
 
Shawnee Presbyterian’s  “Sunday Dinner”– Delicious things are happening down at our sister church, 101 
South 44th St. every fourth Sunday from 1:00-3:00. The date this month is June 22. In addition to a chicken dinner, 
this fundraiser often features Dianne White’s scrumptious caramel cake, bread pudding, and other tasty desserts. 
The price is donation only. For carpooling or to help on their serving line, contact Sally Craxton at 386-4668. 
 


